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Dear students, staff and parents and carers, 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion for maintenance and local 
upgrades. 

Cobar High School’s toilet upgrade 

As part of this investment, we will be refurbishing both the girls’ and boys’ toilets in Building 
E, near the assembly area. The upgrade will include repainting the toilets and replacing 
partitions, doors, pans, cisterns, mirrors and fittings. 

Design work and technical specifications have been completed to prepare for the project 
going to tender. 

Our aim is to deliver the refurbishments during the 2024-2025 financial year. 

We will continue to keep you updated as the upgrade progresses. 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the contact details below.   
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